
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  Friday, 2 November 2018 

 

Notice to Shippers 
 

Currency and Bunker Adjustment Factor (CABAF) review Australia 
to Apia Samoa, Pago Pago, American Samoa and Tonga Trade 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise our customers that following a monitoring of the fuel 
price an adjustment to our current CABAF on the Australia to Apia Samoa, Pago Pago American 
Samoa and Tonga service will take place. 
 
The changes reflect movements in the price of ships’ bunker fuels over the previous quarter and 
the prices have continued to rise. 
 
Our current CABAF is 24% on this trade and increases in the fuel prices support a 1.64% point 
increase to a level of 25.64%.  
 
The new CABAF will be applicable from the Forum Samoa 4 V 09 ETA Mel 5th December 2018 
 
PFL remains committed to providing leading sustainable shipping solutions for our customers and 
we value your continued support. Should you require further clarification please do not hesitate to 
contact your local PFL management team, 

  
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

